Dear Campus Community,

It gives me great pleasure to introduce you, via email, to our new Associate Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment Management and to our new Title IX Coordinator.

Renardo Hall officially started on January 8 as the associate vice president for Student Affairs and Enrollment Management. Most recently he was with Mississippi Valley State University in Itta Bena, Mississippi as the assistant vice president/dean. He provided leadership and direction for the areas of Academic Advising Center, Early Monitoring Alert Program, Summer Development Program, ADA/Services for Students with Disability, First-Year Experience Program, Minority Male Initiative Program, First Year Seminar, Orientation and the Sophomore Year Experience Program. At Millersville he will oversee the Center for Health Education and Promotion, University Health Services, Counseling and Human Development, Judicial Affairs and University Police.

He is working on his doctorate at the University of Maryland in College Student Personnel Administration. Both his bachelor's and master's degrees are from Northern Illinois University.

**Elizabeth Ann Swantek** started on January 22 as our Title IX Coordinator. She previously worked at Wilkes University in Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania where she served as the assistant to the Dean of Students. She coordinated the Bystander Intervention Program, served as adjudicator and investigator for their Administrative Council on Sexual Misconduct, conducted hearings and trained participants in Title IX best practices and sexual harassment/misconduct proceedings.

She has her bachelor's and master's degrees from Wilkes University.

Both Renardo and Elizabeth are currently located in the Student Memorial Center.

Please join me in welcoming them to Millersville University.

Brian P. Hazlett - Vice President

Student Affairs and Enrollment Management